Circular Ref. 57/99

29^{tl} June, 1999

Chief Executive Board Each Health Board DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND CHILDREN AN ROINN SLÁINTE AGUS LEANAÍ

Statement Agen

Directors of Community Care/Medical Officers of Health

Dear Chief Executive Officer

I am directed by the Minister of Health & Children to inform you that pensions for the above should be adjusted on the basis of an annual salary of £48,368 with effect from the 1 July 1999.

Yours sincerely

Liz Canavan

Personnel Management & Development